
September 29, 1983

Mr, Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Kermit,

Thank you very much for your letter of July 30, 1983. I'm

sorry that I could not get back to you sooner.

The data you listed as our programing schedule for the
evening of July 29, 1983, is correct. It's good to know that
WNYS AM can be received as far south as Walnutville, PA.

I am enclosing two bumper stickers for your use. Again,

thank you for tuning in to WNYS 1120 AM!

Sincer.

,-------
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Ray St. James
Program Director
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